
   

      

 

 

Kent County Complex Closed Monday, July 4th 

 

Kent County Levy Court and Offices will close on Monday, July 4th in honor of Independence Day. 

Offices will resume regular business hours, 8am - 5pm on Tuesday, July 5
th
, however,  the Levy Court 

will not meet on Tuesday, July 5
th
, but will meet the following Tuesday, July 12th at   7:00 p.m. in Room 

203 of the Kent County Complex. 

Because the holiday falls on Monday, there will be a one-day delay in trash service for Kent County 

customers.   
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